
Livonia Public Schools 
Business Services 

Date: January 6, 2015 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re: Change Order for Nova Environmental, Inc. 
 

We would like to discuss a change order for Nova Environmental, Inc. at the Building 
and Site Committee meeting on Monday, January 11, 2016.  Nova Environmental, 
Inc. is the Environmental Consultant that has provided the oversight, bid 
specifications and other professional services related to asbestos or other 
environmental issues during construction on the Phase I and Phase II K-4 
elementary school projects.  We have been pleased with their services to date and 
the change order will allow us to continue with their services for the Phase III K-4 
elementary school projects. 
 
Plante Moran Cresa will be at the meeting to review the request in detail and be 
available for discussion and questions.  Thank you very much. 
 
 
LA/kp 

 
c: Board of Education 
 
 

 


